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I was among the first of my Beaverton HOA to switch to electric only appliances and 

done a little at a time, this was affordable. Rebates for businesses to update 

commercial and farm properties would be highly welcomed as I own both commercial 

and agriculture investments.  Schools should be hubs for networks that power 

neighborhoods as they usually have large lands, power for school, school buses and 

surrounding homes. Thank you for looking at subsidies for homes, schools and 

commercial building that can share power with near-by businesses and homes. 


